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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Leonard Niles [lniles@allwest1.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 10:25 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Tom Gillis; Dominick Lee; 'Marc Cunningham'
Subject: Re-Submittal of RO0000041 4Q10 Report & Transmittal Letter
Attachments: 10032.28 Mandela 4Q10 GWM Report Re-Submittal Letter_2-1-11.pdf

Paresh, 
 
We have re-submitted the 4th Quarter 2010 groundwater monitoring report with the required transmittal letter to 
your FTP site for the former Mandela Trucking site in Oakland.  Our client wishes to postpone further 
investigation until the next monitoring event – please see the attached letter. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Len 
 
Leonard Niles, P.G., C.H.G. 
Senior Project Manager 
AllWest Environmental, Inc. 
530 Howard Street, Suite 300 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
(415) 391-2510 x109 
fax (415) 391-2008 


